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Monthly Report
In these past months a lot has been done to the 984, when the 984 team first started working on the car 
the team took apart all the necessary pieces they would need to build the new and improved car. The 984 
team has been spending these past months building the new frame for the car, the idea behind the new 
frame is almost a coffin shape with the team working with their sponsor Next Era to install solar panels on 
the tail of the new 984 to see how they will give an advantage. The 984 team along with their teacher have 
been working on getting interior items out into the car like the mounts for seat belts, throttle, brakes, and 
the front axle along with pedals being put in place. As the 984 team works they will need to build the new 
tail in a way where the solar panels will get enough energy to add voltage onto the batteries they will be 
using. In these upcoming months the team will work to finish the new 984 and testing volts and the power 
of the solar panels.

the 984 car and its team lining up
for the race in Lacrosse

the 984 car during the race in
Lacrosse
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